
We are looking for children, young
people, parents and carers who might
be willing to share their stories as part
of eating disorders awareness week 






This could include sharing anonymised
stories such as through a written

piece, art, interviews or being part of a
lived experience panel 

GET INVOLVED
EATING DISORDERS
AWARENESS WEEK

 27TH FEB 

PLEASE EMAIL
ELFT.PEOPLEPARTICIPATION@NHS.NET FOR 

FURTHER INFORMATION


